
Temporary Closure of Rooms on 19/F of South Tower 

Rooms S1926 S1901 

Period 
3 May 2024 (Fri) 

to 
16 Sep 2024 (Mon) 

13 May 2024 (Mon) 
to 

16 Sep 2024 (Mon) 

Reason Summer Storage 
 

Please do not leave any personal belongings in the abovementioned rooms before 
the closure period. 
 
If you have any questions on the arrangement, please feel free to call the UGH 
hotline at 3411 2600 or email ughall@hkbu.edu.hk. 

 
Thank you for your attention.  

Undergraduate Halls 
Office of Student Affairs 

 
Join UGH WhatsApp Community to receive the first-hand information. 
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